
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

HENBURY SCHOOL 2019 BACK TO SCHOOL PAYMENT SCHEME - $150 

For students located at Henbury campus, Dripstone, Nightcliff and Sanderson Middle School: 

The following educational items are now available to purchase with your $150 Back to School Payment 

Scheme: 

Uniform – Henbury Polo Shirts         $35  

(Students who attend Dripstone, Nightcliff or Sanderson Middle Schools will need to pick up a letter from 

Henbury School in order to be able to pick up uniforms from these schools).                                                                                                                                                                                

Book pack   $41       l ist attached 

Hygiene pack   $38       l ist attached 

Grooming Kit   $27       l ist attached 

Year Book   $10 

Camp    Cost of $180 

Class excursions                                   8.50 Per Week 

For students at Casuarina Senior College or Darwin High School 

Vouchers can be redeemed at your child’s  school. Items required for individual needs are selected and 

purchased from bookrooms.  Any remaining balances can be used for items that are highlighted above ie, Year 

book, school camp and class excursions. 

 

VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS FOR 2019 - $80 

Henbury School voluntary contributions for 2019 are $80. These contributions go towards  bus repair & 

maintenance, swimming pool expenses, photocopying and library resources.  If you child attends another 

school campus the voluntary contribution is  paid to Henbury School.  

 

If you would like more information on any of the above please contact Henbury School on 8997 7077.  


